
PCAV Presidentõs Message 

As I begin my two-year term as President of the Precast Concrete Associ-

ation of Virginia I want to thank all those who continue to support the 

efforts of the PCAV.  Our meetings are well attended and we continue to 

receive sponsorships and financial support for the good of the cause.   

Special thanks to our Executive Vanessa Patterson and Director of Pro-

grams, Meredyth Bryant for their professional execution of PCAV opera-

tions and to Matthew Smith for his leadership for the past two years.   

 
The member and associate companies along with VDOT and our partners 

have a lot to be thankful for, and a lot to look forward to.  In the second 

year presenting our case to Virginia Legislators during the 2018 General 

Assembly Session, we improved our approach and reached even more 

Senators and Delegates this year.  I remind the participants to continue to 

follow through by providing plant-tours and other opportunities for con-

tact with taxpayers and constituents.  We continue to expand our efforts to educate the specifying 

community about the products and services we provide. We will host two opportunities, one in 

Richmond and  one in the Roanoke area this fall.  The PCAV will host these opportunities and the 

sessions are complementary for all attendees. Please see further details on page 17 of this edition 

of HardFacts. I look forward to seeing all the good things we will do to provide concrete solutions 

and improve the quality of life for all Virginians.  
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2018 Calendar Events:  

August 19 -25, 2018- Concrete Pipe 

Week 

September 25, 2018 - PCAV/

VDOT Joint Meeting - Richmond, 

Virginia. 

September 26, 2018 - PCAV Train-

ing Day - Richmond, Virginia 

October 30, 2018 - PCAV Training 

Day - Roanoke, Virginia 
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After ending a very successful 2017, the PCAV got off to a fast start with 

back-to-back meetings in Richmond in January 2018. Day One was full of 

committee meetings, lunch and a working session with our partners at 

VDOT, followed by an    afternoon board meeting. Critical planning for the 

rest of 2018 got underway, The following day a group of PCAV members 

participated in the 2nd Annual Legislatorõs Day at the General Assembly. 

The results and impact of those individual meetings with key legislators will 

be felt for years to come. I cannot stress the importance of these annual 

outings to visit the Legislators who represent the PCAV member  company 

districts.  
 
We held our Annual Meeting and Golf Tournament in Charlottesville in 

April of this year.  We welcomed a new PCAV President, Ed Page of Con-

crete Pipe & Precast, and thanked Matthew Smith of Smith-Midland for his 

two years of service as President. His hard work to head up securing promotional funding from 

the Southeast Cement Promotion Association (SCPA) has greatly impacted the promotional   ac-

tivities we have been able to pursue to promote and educate specifiers and    partners around the 

state. Under Matthewõs leadership we visited the General Assembly for the first time and held our 

first PCAV Training Day in Richmond in September 2017. The turnout for that event surpassed 

our expectations. 2018 is looking even more bright and I look forward to seeing what the rest of 

the year holds! Please donõt hesitate to contact me at vanessapatterson@gopcav.com 

Vanessa Patterson  

Executive Director, 

PCAV  
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PCAV and VDOT met Tuesday, January 23, 2018 in Richmond, Virginia, The day began with networking time leading up to 

committee meetings. VDOT personnel joined in time for lunch and to spend time catching up both personally and profes-

sionally since our last meeting in September 2017. A joint PCAV/VDOT meeting followed lunch to discuss issues of mutual 

interest.  Casting requirements for MH-1 Covers A and B, increased backfill requirements for precast box culverts, VDOT 

joint requirements for storm drains and culvert pipe, MASH requirements for temporary concrete barriers, and proprie-

tary system production were among the topics discussed. The afternoon session concluded with a productive board   

meeting used to plan many of the 2018 activities including the two fall training events, one in Richmond and the other in 

Roanoke.  
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DELEGATES:  

Hyland F. òBuddyó Fowler, Jr. 

S. Chris Jones 

Jeff Campbell 

Israel OõQuinn 

Tony Wilt 

Todd Pillion 

Barry Knight 

Richard òDickieó Bell 

Benjamin L. Cline 

David Yancey 

Steve Landes                                                         

 

     

 

 

 

SENATORS:  

Lionel Spruill, Sr. 

Ben Chafin 

Scott Surovell 

Emmett Hanger, Jr. 

Bill Carrico 

Mamie Locke 

Bill DeSteph 

Richard H. Black 

Mark D. Obenshain 

John Cosgrove 

John Edwards 

George L. Barker 

Sam Rasoul 

PCAV Legislatorõs Day January 24, 2018 

January - June 2018 Page 4 

 

Early on the morning of Wednesday January 24th, PCAV members headed up the hill to attend a the 2018 General  

Assembly Session after having gathered for a strategy session. The objectives for the day were to meet legislators    

representing districts within which PCAV plants and offices are located. During the brief meetings a high level overview 

of the PCAV were given as well as specifics pertaining to the individual member companies. Invitations to visit plants 

once the 2018 session concluded, were conveyed to the legislators.  Each legislator was given a òleave behindó packet 

that included the PCAV commissioned Economic Impact Report, a òone-pageró highlighting the PCAV mission and key 

facts about the precast industry as well as any company information the meeting attendee wanted to include. Meetings 

were held with 24 delegates and senators from around the state.  


